Message from Asia-Pacific Humanist Forum to North American New Humanist Forum

On November 16-18, 2007, in New York City, the North American New Humanist Forum will bring together educational institutions, community-based organizations, activists, students, teachers and concerned citizens from Mexico, USA and Canada to address the urgent issues facing the region, map out a new regional direction based on non-violence, and forge a progressive new regional consciousness.

On this occasion of the First North American New Humanist Forum to be held on 16th, 17th and 18th November 2007 in New York, USA we, from the Asia-Pacific Humanist Forum convey our heartiest greetings and congratulations.

Today, when violence and discrimination is dividing people everywhere, the Humanist effort of “Thinking Beyond Borders” is a positive attempt to steer the society towards a new direction of Unity based on Non-violence as the action.

We wish that these noble aspirations, set by the participating members and organizations representing Mexico, USA and Canada, get fulfilled. It is an important effort towards the convergence of the wide social base representing different backgrounds and cultures, to unite efforts of volunteers and organizations for mutual inspiration. On this occasion, in solidarity we wish best for the uniting effort of volunteers representing the three countries.
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